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ENCLOSURE

2nd June, 1942.
Dear &ir,

Reverting to my letter of the 28th ultimo regarding
the Serewshaft Survey of the motorship "CLIFTONHALL", I enclose

herewith a copy of a letter which has today been addressed %o the
Owners in the matter.

I am, Dear 3ir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL.
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Classification Committee.




